
 

 

 
May 22-23 2010 Shinagawa Intercity Hall, Tokyo, Japan 

 

 

We are very pleased to forward you the 2
nd

 Pulse of Asia symposium at Tokyo, Japan. One hundred 

twenty-nine participants were attended, of these, 88 attendees were from Asia regions (China 14, 

Japan 53, Korea 17, Singapore 2, and Taiwan 2) and the others were from Europe and Oceania. The 

delegates from pharmaceutical companies 35 were attended. 

 

With 42 chairs and lecturers from local and overseas (Asia 36, Europe and Oceania 6), 22 topics 

in 8 sessions was presented during the Meeting. 

 

       
Dr. John Cockcroft(UK) spoke about Central Blood Pressure in                        Poster presentation Section 
the Management of Cardiovascular Risk:A Paradigm Shift 

 

 

The Pulse of Asia in 2010 was well attended by fellows and allied professionals, 44 abstracts 

were selected (Australia 1 , China 11, England 2, Japan 15, Korea 14, USA 1), enjoyed the 

competition for best posters award presentation .  
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[ Winners of Best Posters Award Presentation ] 

Hyeon Chang Kim / Yonsei University College of Medicine, Korea 

Jue Li / Heart, Lung and Blood Vessel Center, Tongji University, Japan 

 Yan Li / Center for Epidemiological Studies and Clinical Trials and Center for Vascular Evaluations, Shanghai  

Institute of Hypertension, Ruijin Hospital Shanghai Jiaotong University School of Medicine, China 

Sae Young Jae / University of Seoul, Korea 

The_2nd_Pulse_of_Asia_ABSTRACTS.pdf


 

 

Wang-Xiang Fan / Center for Vascular Evaluations, Shanghai Institute of Hypertension, Ruijin Hospital, 

Shanghai Jiaotong University School of Medicine, China 

 

 

The pulse of Asia in 2010 is proven to be a successful symposium!  The 3rd Pulse of Asia will 

be held on Nov. 4-5th 2011 in conjunction with the annual meeting of 13rd International 

Symposium on Hypertension and Related disease at Beijing, China. 

 

 

 
The Pulse of Asia board members gathered at Welcome party 

 

 

 

  


